
 

4
th

 September 2025 NSU//2025 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all students that the University will remain closed on 17th September 2025 

(Wednesday) on the occasion of Vishwakarma Puja. Regular classes will continue from 18th 

September 2025 (Thursday). 

However, students who have their examinations scheduled on the same day are required to 

report to the college as per the examination timetable. 

All concerned students are requested to take note of the same. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Registrar 
Netaji Subhas University 
 

 

 

Copy to: 

 Office of V.C. 

 Office of IQAC 

 Office of Finance Officer 

 Copy to all Deans/HODs concerned. 

 University Students Notice Board 
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